
 1 

     From the Presidents Pen 

September  2020 
 Next Board Meeting    

Time and place to be    

determined 

 

Hello To Everyone! 
 
Crazy  to think that another month has gone by and honestly I’m glad that August is 
over and we’re headed into some cooler weather! 
 
I spoke with Zach with BLM this morning for an update and this is what I found out. 
At this time BLM has not scheduled a startup date for Partners Point. 
 There is a new Storage Container “CONEX” that has been delivered and will be set 
up in the area where we do our bundling of brush for additional storage of supplies.   
Supplies that have been Received for startup: 
Steel Banding coils. 
40 Boxes of rope. 
1000 Sand bags. 
23 Tons of Sand. 
 
Both BLM Boats are scheduled for their annual Maintenance over the next two 
weeks.   
Big changes are coming to Partners Point and the Monies to do so have been ap-
proved and are in the budget. 
The existing building will be receiving an addition to the front to create additional offic-
es. 
All shade covered areas will be receiving New Structure and cover. 
The Plan is to concrete the entire property. 
Just as soon as I get the heads up that it’s time to get restarted I will let everyone 
know. Looking forward to working with everyone this fall. 
Stay safe out there and all the best to everyone. 
 
Rod Hatchell 
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From the Vice Presidents Desk 

 

 

Last month I asked if anyone had suggestions for an article in the newsletter to replace 

Dave's tackle tips and one of our members  Vince Randino  suggested maybe our mem-

bers would send in fishing reports, tips, techniques and of course we always love the pho-

tos of your catch even the ones that are so small they make us laugh. We all can use 

cheering up these days, so how about it do you have  anything to send in???  It doesn't 

even have to be about fishing, gotta good joke??? Heres  one  for you,  

Why was the cheetah so bad at hide and seek?     

No matter where she hid she was always spotted 

We took our boat over to Partners point yesterday to see if they have started any of their 

projects yet and nothing has changed so far, except the new Conex is there next to the 

sandbag machine. The paved road looks nice so now it wont be so hard on our vehicles 

when we get back to making brush bundles.  I put the photo of the road in for another 

look. 

Till next month stay safe and don't forget to send in your  fish tips and photos. 

dean.nmare@gmail.com 
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Anglers United Officers 

            Rod Hatchell         President                   928-733-0207        rodhatchell@gmail.com 

Marilyn Butcher  Vice President & Newsletter    303-594-8670   dean.nmare@gmail.com 

                             Lou Pesout   Treasurer         607-422-6629     Ljpesout@hotmail.com  

    Secretary      Johnita Tyson 714-580-5410        Vettoof65@aol.com                 

Conrad Berdon        Sergeant at Arms      303-594-1648        atripledriver@gmail.com 

      


